
Invitation to the seminar “Mapping the field – Ethnologists, anthropologists 

and folklorists in education and learning” 

SIEF Working Group Cultural Perspectives on Education and Learning 

Date & Time: Friday May 31st, 2024, 1:00-3:00 PM CET.  

Place: Digital seminar, on Zoom (https://sh-

se.zoom.us/j/63129555846?pwd=VnlSQW1aQlZ0bmN4Tk9VOWI0R09MUT09&from=add

on, Meeting ID: 631 2955 5846, Passcode: 610548) 

The newly established SIEF Working Group Cultural Perspectives on Education and Learning 

is welcoming you to its first seminar. The main idea of this first seminar is to map the field 

and get a better view of ethnological, anthropological and folkloristic research on education 

and learning, both within formal education such as schools, pre-schools and higher 

education, and within informal education taking place for instance in museums, archives and 

organizations. 

The seminar will take place on Zoom. It will start with a short introduction of the new 

working group. The participants will then be given the opportunity to in groups present their 

own experiences as ethnologists/anthropologists/folklorists within the field of education 

and learning, with the aim of getting to know each other and sharing experiences, interests 

and expertise. The discussions will include questions such as:  How does 

ethnological/anthropological/folkloristic research contribute to the field of education and 

learning? What are the most important (potential) research issues related to education and 

learning in the various national and local contexts we belong to? How can we strengthen our 

positions and competencies through this new working group? 

All participants are expected to prepare a very short (3 minutes) presentation of their own 

experiences, expertise and position as scholars within the field and say something about the 

role of anthropological/ethnological/folkloristic research on education and learning in their 

own local/national contexts. 

In the next seminar of the working group, in the autumn 2024, we plan to further discuss the 

role and contribution of ethnologists, anthropologists and folklorists as educators in various 

settings, such as teacher education, museums and archives etc. 

Please forward this invitation to relevant scholars! To give us an idea of the number of 

participants, please send an email to Nadine Wagener-Böck, wagener@volkskunde.uni-

kiel.de, by May 24th, to let us know that you want to participate. If you want to become a 

member of the working group or be added to the e-mail list, please also contact Nadine. 

Welcome!  

Maria Zackariasson, co-chair, Erika Lundell, co-chair, Nadine Wagener-Böck, secretary 
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